
 

   

  

From: info blooreast.org 
To: Planning and Housing 
Cc: Councillor Layton; Councillor Wongtam; Angela Surdi; Tyler Johnson 
Subject: PH29.3 Recommended Parking Requirements for New Development 
Date: November 24, 2021 12:28:16 PM 

Dear Committee Members; 
The President of the Bloor Street East Neighbourhood Association, Linda Brett, deputed at 
Committee when the item was first addressed. She expressed concern that sufficient parking 
be available for trades and, in the case of Residential buildings renovators of individual units. 

We are supportive of the Staff Report and attended one of the Working Groups and feel that 
the need we identified was considered and addressed through the Visitor Parking provisions. 

BENA would respectfully submit that this provision be better described 
as Visitor/Trades parking. Words are powerful and if left to simply a visitor parking 
designation the other uses can get lost. 

We note in Development Application Working Groups that the trades use of visitor parking is 
often forgotten and not discussed, thus this request. 

Regards; 
Linda Brett, President BENA 
On behalf of BENA 
Blind copied to the BENA Operations Committee 
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